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Glenluce Primary School

Newsletter – 7th September 2015
It would appear that the weather is to be dry again this week.  It all coincides with the children being back at school!
Annual Data Update

At this time of year we request a considerable amount of data from parents.  This allows us to update our system, with the long term effect of reducing overall paperwork.  To further help us in this cause, it is essential that you provide us with an up to date e-mail address.  Mobile numbers updates are also essential.  This is a very important and reliable method of communication.  The annual data check will be sent out to different classes at different times over the next couple of weeks.  All paperwork needs to be returned a.s.a.p.  Please check all information carefully, and include all changes to information.  This includes addresses and contact numbers, changes to landlines or mobile phones, names of householders etc.  All this information is necessary for the health and welfare of your children. The emergency contacts are essential as the permitted names are the only people who are allowed to pick up your children. Even if there are no changes, the forms are required to be signed.   I thank you in anticipation for providing accurate information.  
Flu Vaccinations Forms
It is important that these forms are completed and returned to the school as soon as possible.
P.T.A.
The P.T.A. has agreed to hold a special anniversary tea party on Friday 9th October starting at 1.00p.m.  I will keep you informed as we go along.  If anyone has any photos etc that they think will be of interest to everyone then would you please hand them into the office.  They could either be put on display, or if you would prefer we could scan them and return the original.  We are going to get the children to decorate their own tiles and also make a time capsule.  The children are going to have an Anniversary lunch at school on the 28th September, the day the school was officially opened.
P.E. Kits

P.E. will now take place on Thursdays.  It is really important that the children all bring an appropriate P.E. kit on that day. 

Rugby Training

Training for rugby will take place this week.  It takes place on Thursdays at 3.00p.m.  Initially, these sessions will be offered to P.4-P.7s and will run from 3.00p.m. until 4.00p.m.  I will offer this activity to P.1-3 pupils at some stage this session.  

Rugby In School Training

P.4-7 children are being offered rugby sessions on a Tuesday afternoon.  It is therefore important that they bring appropriate P.E. kits on Tuesdays.  Jamie Muir, the Newton Stewart development coach will be leading these sessions.
Rag Bag
Thank you to everyone who handed in bags.  I will update you with the money raised when I receive the cheque.
I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organizations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
Head Teacher   
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